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On July 25
th

,
 
at approximately 11:15 AM, the Fort Lauderdale Police Department received a call 

regarding an adult male drifting face down in a waterway, located in the 1600 block of SW 15
th

 

Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale.
 

 

Officers from the Fort Lauderdale Police Department Marine Unit responded to the area where 

they located and removed the deceased male from the water.  
 

Investigators do not suspect foul play to be a factor in this death at this time.  
 

The deceased male has been identified as Gregory Phillip Rousseau, W/M, 7/22/53.  
 

Anyone with information regarding this incident is encouraged to contact Detective Orlando 

Almanzar at 954-828-5546 or Broward Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS (8477).      
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